
Press Release of Classis Northern Ontario, held March 31, 2016, in Orangeville, ON. 

The assembly began with singing, reading of God’s Word and prayer. All the churches were properly 
represented and classis was constituted. Rev. D.G.J. Agema served as president.  
As this was the first classis for Rev. R. Visscher, he signed the classical subscription form. 
A report on a visit to Classis East of the URCNA held on March 10, 2016, was read and received for 
information.  
In closed session, Classis dealt with a request for advice in a matter of discipline.  
Classes dealt with a proposal to delegate to Regional Synod by rotation, with elders nominated by two 
churches and ministers rotating in alphabetical order. Classis adopted this proposal.                                                     
Emails with greetings from the ERQ and Classis East of the URCNA were read.   
The Church at Owen Sound was appointed to convene the next classis, scheduled for June 24, 2016. The 
meeting ended after singing and prayer. 
 
Rev. E. Kampen 
Vice-chairman at that time 
 


